
 

 

13th March 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

Personal Development - Comic Relief  
 

The personal development of our young people is at the forefront of everything we do and is driven 
largely by the academy values of being Aspirational, Resilient, Respectful and Kind. As you know, 
each week we deliver a different theme or topic to students during tutor time and we participate in 
whole school activities periodically throughout the year to develop our learners' sense of 
community. I am writing to inform you of the most recent and upcoming activities that are taking 
place.   
 
This half term the themes for the tutor program are as follows:  
 

• Week 1 - Online Safety  

• Week 2 - Healthy Eating   

• Week 3 - International Women’s Day  

• Week 4 - Active Travel   

• Week 5 - Child Sexual Exploitation  

• Week 6 - Rewards Celebration   
 

Further to this, we are participating in the following whole school community events and projects:  
 

• Comic Relief Friday 17th March - students are invited to wear non-uniform and make a 
donation via the School Gateway system. Please note that jewellery and make-up 
(including fake tan) is not permitted despite students being in non-uniform.  
 

We are also selling MIND wristbands at the cost of £1 to support this fantastic charity. Please make 
your payment via the School Gateway system after which students can then come along and collect 
from Student Reception during the break or lunch period.   
 
Yours faithfully  

  
 
  
 

Mr T Briggs   
Assistant Headteacher- Culture and Climate   
  
 


